
                                                   
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 2nd February 2023  

Year One Knowsley Safari Park Trip 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am pleased to say that Year One will soon be visiting Knowsley Safari Park as part of their ‘Wild & 

Well’ experience.  

This trip will take place on Monday 27th February. 

Children will explore the woodland, looking for bugs and worms and the woodland around them. 

They will see the many animals at the safari park and learn about their different habitats. They will 

also learn about the conservation action Knowsley Safari Park carry out in order to help protect 

the animals.     

We will be travelling by coach. As this is an educational trip, the cost of coach is fully covered by 

school funds. The remainder of cost of this trip is covered by the Knowsley Safari Foundation.  

We will be departing at 9.15 a.m. and returning by the end of the school day. Therefore we ask 

that the children come to school as normal for 8.45 a.m. They will need to bring comfortable, 

sensible footwear and a light waterproof jacket if raining. Children can bring a packed lunch 

(including a drink) in a carrier bag that can be thrown away after lunch. If you would prefer your 

child to have a school packed lunch, please indicate on this letter below. We also ask that they 

wear their school uniform for identification purposes. 

If you would like your child to attend this trip please complete the permission slip below and return 

it to school as soon as possible and by Thursday 10th of February at the latest.  

We are looking forward to an exciting day. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 

questions. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Wignall & Mrs Price 

....................................................................................................................................................... 

 I would like       / I would not like       my child __________________________________________ to 

attend the Year One trip to Knowsley Safari Park. 

I would like my child to have a school packed lunch. 

My child will bring a packed lunch from home.  

 

Signed_________________________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 


